
From: Prosper, Terrie D.

Sent: 2/6/2013 1:14:23 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Document request

Thank you. And, whoops, I assume you realize that in my original note below I meant next Wednesday's Voting 
Meeting, not Thursday.

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:21 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D.
Subject: Re: Document Request

Given how we still have no answer I suspect the answer is no. My personal feeling is that he can wait like 
everyone else. Will let you know when I hear.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Feb 6, 2013, at 1:19 PM, "Prosper, Terrie D." <terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> Thanks.
>

■Original Message----
> From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.coml
> Sent: Wednesday, February 06,2013 7:22 AM
> To: Prosper, Terrie D.
> Subject: Re: Document Request

>

>
> Still waiting to hear.
>
> Brian K. Cherry
> PG&E Company
> VP, Regulatory Relations 
>77 Beale Street
> San Francisco, CA. 94105 
>(415) 973-4977
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>
>
> On Feb 5, 2013, at 7:19 PM, "Prosper, Terrie D." <terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
» Hi Brian,
»
» Jaxon Van Derbeken from the San Francisco Chronicle is asking for the attached CPUC Incident Investigation 
Report. Typically these documents can only be released by a vote of the Commissioners. These documents can 
also be released without a vote if PG&E approves. I'm contacting you to see if you can give me that approval. 
Absent it, if Resolution L-436 is approved at Thursday's Voting Meeting, we will be able to release this document 
that day.

»
» Do you have any problems with us releasing the document today?
»
» Thanks!
»
» Terrie
»

» Terrie Prosper
» Director, News and Public Information Office California Public 
» Utilities Commission 
» (415) 703-2160 
»tdp@cpuc.ca.gov
» Facebook I Twitter I www.cpuc.ca.gov 
» <Document.pdf>
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit
> http://www.pge.coni/about/company/privacY/customer/

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coim/about/company/privacy/customer/
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